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USFMEP PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Montessori Model UN Conference 
 
New York, NY, April 23, 2012 - USFMEP is delighted to announce that it will be hosting a Model United 
Nations event for students from the world-renowned Montessori schools, for the second year, on April 
25, 2012 from 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm in the General Assembly Hall at the U.N. Headquarters.  
  
The Montessori schools have developed a unique approach to education which has been recognized and 
celebrated throughout the world. United Federation for Middle East Peace (“USFMEP”) will be 
welcoming outstanding students from these schools in order to introduce them to and educate them on 
the procedures of the United Nations. This event will bring together 2,000 people from countries all 
around the world including the United States, Canada, Chile, Norway, Nigeria, China, Puerto Rico, 
Mexico, Pakistan, and The Virgin Islands.    
     
USFMEP President Sally Kader said “since our inception a decade ago, we have been promoting youth 
leadership and education as a means of promoting peace.”  USFMEP believes that we should educate 
the youth since they are our future leaders and our hope for a peaceful world.  We hope that investments 
in youth education will benefit future generations in pursuit of this goal.   
 
Our organization aims to mobilize members of society, particularly youth, of all regions, to contribute to 
lasting peace in the world. Education is pivotal for the next generation of world leaders and it is an 
essential tool to ensure peace efforts succeed in the future.  This significant event will be a step towards 
realizing an educated populace where peace and harmony are primary concerns in devising solutions to 
international problems.  
 
“I am very pleased to be hosting this grand event and I am sure it will serve as a valuable experience for 
all of us.  I hope this event will inspire the future leaders of tomorrow to change our world for the 
better,” President Kader exclaimed.         
  
Media contact:  
Mrs. Sally (Salwa) Kader (info@usfmep.org)  
Phone: +1973-568-8384 
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